December 30, 1999

FRUT NEWS

Front Range Woodturners

A Chapter of the American Association of Woodturners

Our next meeting will be January 11, 2000, at Schlosser's.

Our guest lecturer will be Paul McClure, a nationally known wood expert and he will speak at length regarding wood properties, specifially toxicity and other health issues. It could be important to you to not miss this meeting.

We are still hoping to get Phil Irons from England to demonstrate early next year, no definate date so far.

Please remember that yearly dues are due January 1, 2000, and that's what keeps the club expenses paid.

The Utah Woodturning Symposium is on again at BYU in Provo, UT.

Dave

FRONT RANGE WOODTRNRS change 1-11-00 meeting location

Rockler Woodwkg & Hdwe 2553 So. Colorado Blvd